22" September 2017

Welcome back to school from all the PTFA team - we hope you had a wonderful summer
break. Last week was our AGM where all of the PTFA Officers stepped down and new
members were voted in. Thank you for all of your efforts over the past year, Emma Naylor
and Sarah Day - you have both set the bar high.

Our new team Chair Emma Aylen, Vice Chair Monique Neeter, Secretary Sam Sharples and
Treasurer Lisa Heron are enthused and raring to go. We are merely the figureheads; you are
all members of the PTFA and as Parents we all benefit from the amazing fundraising we
have achieved and intend to continue during the coming school year.

Our new outside gym equipment, along with an updated trim trail will be up and running
after October half term. The PTFA donated £4,000 towards it and it is something all of our

children will love and benefit from during break time and PE lessons.

Throughout the year we will try to keep you updated on what we are raising money for and
what we are enabling Framfield to do as a consequence of our efforts.

It's meant to be fun! So, please visit our website and check out our photos if you don't
know who we are, come and speak to us if you have any ideas big or small.

Up and coming events for your diary are:

Fri 29th September French café to celebrate European Day of Languages — we will be
providing every child with a croissant and hot chocolate for their
morning snack.

Fri 20th October Film night with popcorn and squash.

Fri 3rd November Children's Halloween disco 5-7pm bringing back the spooky corridor!

Sat 18th November An adult evening tbc quiz or race night with food.

Sat 2nd December  Christmas Fair.

Weds 20th December Last day of term - four rooms Christmas themed classroom fun.

Emma Aylen (Chair)



